
St. Nicholas Religious Education 
 

Due Date: Monday, April 7th 

It has been 4 weeks since Lent started, how are you doing? Remember Lent is the time where you focus 
on God and make an effort to put Him first in your life. 

This week I want you to share with me how things are going.  Answer 3 reflection questions using this 
online form: https://forms.office.com/r/nmEnW1YZcg 

• What has been difficult or challenging during this Lent season? 
• What has been rewarding? 
• What can you do to help keep your Lent commitment for the weeks to come? 

Make sure you have all your past homework in, so can have some fun at our last class on April 9th. 

Denise Hansel 
St. Nicholas Catechists 

For any questions about homework please contact Denise at dhansel05@gmail.com 
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